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Comments: I am writing in regards to the proposed rollercoaster on the Sandia mountains. This is a ecosystem

struggling to hold on and trying to recover. We have already lost the native mountain goats and now the elk are

also threatened from over development of this area. This will also hurt the flora of the Sandias with the significant

increase in motor vehicle traffic. I stand strongly against this proposal


